
Please note that the following warning notice, in relation to an unauthorised firm, was 
published by the Central Bank of Ireland (‘Central Bank’) on 27 June 2025.  
 
The warning notice was published via press release on the Central Bank’s website.  
 
The unauthorised firms are listed on the Search Unauthorised Firms section of the Central 
Bank website.   
 
Details of the unauthorised firms are set out below: 
 

No. Name Type Country Date 
1 Imperial 

Trust Loans 
Unauthorised Retail Credit 
Firm   

Purports to be 
based in Ireland  

27/06/2025 

     
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.centralbank.ie%2Fregulation%2Fhow-we-regulate%2Fauthorisation%2Funauthorised-firms%2Fsearch-unauthorised-firms&data=05%7C02%7Cwarnings%40finanstilsynet.no%7Cfdfa6676398c43025fad08ddb580ed54%7Cd87c80fa0b2e408bbd54870a4e134ba0%7C0%7C0%7C638866287587043305%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Oo%2FA3YJOjoUfJhpgLfHRezfJQe03qgx2U0JhIniAaK0%3D&reserved=0

